
CONSULATE OF ICELAND 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 

February 25, 1958 

Mr. Joseph Donovan 
Secretary 
State of Minnesota 
State Capitol 
St. Paul, Minnesota 

Dear Secretary Donovan: 

4454 EDMUND BOULEVARD 

It has come to my attention that I have been 
negligent in informing you that Iceland maintains 
et consulate in Minnesota. I take this means of 
informing you that I am the honorary consul of the 
Republic of Iceland in Minnesota and that my office 
is at the above address. 

My apologies for·not having communicated with 
you earlier. 

BB:jh 

Yours very truly, 

J}i·~ ~~ 
Bjorn Bjornson 
Consul for Iceland 


